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From the Parliamentary Under Secretary of State

Qur ref: PS(L)98467

13 April 1999

The Reverend Prebendary Alan Tanner OBE
Chairman

The Macfarlane Trust

Alliance House

12 Caxton Street
London SW1H 0QS

Dey B Vam—

I am very sorry that you have not received a full reply before now to your letter of
29 January suggesting a meeting to discuss the report of your strategic review.

We have now had the opportunity to look at the report in more detail and I would
welcome a meeting to discuss the way forward.

I would be grateful if you would contact my diary secretary, Joanne Willows, on
GRO-C  :to arrange a suitable time for a meeting.
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